
 

 

 

Motion to Midlothian Council 

 

Council recognises the considerable community consultation which has been 

undertaken in Rosewell with a view to establishing a Community Hub.  Council also 

welcomes the commitment to this project shown by the Crown Estate who have 

supported the transfer of land to the trust to facilitate the proposed community 

facility; understands that Rosewell Community Development Trust continue to seek 

additional sources of funding to complete the capital build of the project; and that 

Council agrees to underwrite this project in a manner similar to that undertaken in 

supporting a community hub for Woodburn in 2011 through match funding from 

developer contributions or the Council Capital Plan.  

Accordingly it is requested that Council officers prepare a feasibility report for the 

Council to consider for a future Council meeting. 

 Proposed: 

 

........................................................... 

Councillor Andrew Coventry 

Seconded: 

 

Councillor Catherine Johnstone 

Midlothian Council 

Tuesday 22 September 2015 
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